## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PLANNING DEPARTMENT - Development Review Services



Richard J. Berry, Mayor

July 14, 2016

Eugenio E. Valdez, P.E. Wilson & Company, Inc. 4900 Lang Ave. NE Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re: Manzano High School Mobile Health Portable Building

Drainage Report/Grading and Drainage Plan Engineer's Stamp Date 6-17-2016 – K22D020

Dear Mr. Valdez,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 7-13-2016, the above referenced Grading and Drainage Plan to redevelop a portion of the portable building cluster is approved for Foundation Permit. Please include a copy of this approved plan when seeking the Foundation Permit.

Please provide an Engineer Certification once the project is completed.

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

PO Box 1293

Abiel Carrillo, P.E.

Sincerely

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept. Development Review Services

Orig: Drainage file